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Belinda Stewart, FAIA
Belinda Stewart Architects, PA
Post Office Box 867
Eupora, Mississippi   39744

Dear Ms. Stewart,

	Enclosed is a copy of the Advertisement for Proposals that will appear in The North Mississippi Herald on February 28, 2019, and on March 7, 2019, in relation to Base Camp Coding Academy’s proposed Appalachian Regional Commission project for building renovation.

	If you have any questions in this matter, please contact me at (662) 845-6113 or at srussell@ncpdd.org.



					Sincerely,



					Steve Russell – AICP
					Executive Director

